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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex - RIN 3038-AC61

I wish to express my adamant opposition to the change of Forex leverage requirements. I have been under
employed for about 2 months. I have only been able to stay ahead of bills as a result of my trading and system
that I have used in the past. If the government changes the requirements, it will put me back into a position of
being under water.

There is no reason to make this change!

Please put a stop to the over regulation now!


